










Page 5 - Minutes of September 14, 1998 Meeting I;, · r 

Field reports were received from Mr. Andes for the following developments: Country 
Meadows, Wiltshire at Oxford, and Robin Hill. Also received from Mr. Andes was a copy of a 
letter he wrote to Wilmer Hostetter concerning excessive run-off in Darlington Hunt, Phase II, 
during storms. Mr. Hostetter was directed to make repairs to the shoulders and have them seeded 
to establish a good grass stand. 

An amended Letter of Credit for Wilmer and Jeyce Hostetter for Darlington HW1t, Phase 
II, was received from the Fulton Bank. The original Letter of Credit was for $623,350.83 and the 
Fulton Bank has issued a new Letter of Credit for $351,251 .73 . Fulton Bank asked the Township 
to accept and acknowledge their amended Letter of Credit and return a signed copy to them The 
Secretary reported that the original letter of credit does not expire until January 29, 1999 and this 
is the first time anyone has asked that the original Letter of Credit be amended to reflect the 
releases until the expiration date of the original Letter of Credit. Also, the Secretary reported that 
when the bank first called about reducing the original letter of credit, she explained that this was 
the first time for such a request and if Mr. Hostetter is requesting an amended letter of credit, he 
should first send a letter to the Township. Nothing happened after this until we received the 
amended letter of credit in the mail today. On motion by Charles D . Shelton, seconded by 
Howard L. Mahan, it was unanimously approved to table this request until the October meeting. 

Aye: Moran, Shelton, Mahan Nay: -0-

The following roads were offered for dedication to the Township as public roads: 

Glen H. Freese offered a Deed of Dedication for Anvil Road in the Forge Crossing 
Development. The Secretary reported that both the Township Engineer and Township Solicitor 
have reviewed all the documents submitted with this dedication request and everything is in order 
according to them On motion by Charles D. Shelton, seconded by Howard L. Mahan, it was 
unanimously approved to adopt Resolution No. 8-1998 accepting the Deed of Dedication for 
Anvil Road. 

Aye: Moran, Shelton, Mahan Nay: -0-

Megill Development Company offered the Deeds of Dedication for Montana Drive and 
Wyoming Circle in the Elk Valley Subdivision and Highland View Drive and Bryans Way in 
Heather:fields. The Secretary reported that the Township Solicitor informed her that neither the 
Deeds of Dedication for the roads in Heather:fields or Elk Valley were submitted in a form 
acceptable for recording and, therefore, she does not feel the Deeds of Dedication for the roads in 
either Elk Valley or Heather:fields should be accepted. Mr. Wayne Megill, Jr. of Megill 
Development Company was present and indicated the Township Solicitor would not return calls 
placed to her to resolve the issues. The Secretary reported that she does not know what 
transpired between the Township Solicitor and other people but she does know that there were 
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